From: West, Laura A. [mailto:Laura.West@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 11:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Paterno, Latasha; Johnson2, Kenneth
Subject: RE: Los Angeles Crimefighters Leadership Conference 

Mr. Berlin

I attended the LAPD Conference on 07 and 08 Feb in my official capacity.  BJA will be covering airfare, lodging, ground transportation and food.   Please let me know if you need anything else from me.  Thank you.   

Lt. Laura West #337

Strategic Decision Support Center (SDSC
